

16 June 2017

Mr David Lawson fyi-request-5758-1cf39c87@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Lawson

Official Information Act Request - notification of extension

I refer to your emails of 18 and 30 May 2017, and 8 June 2017 providing information and requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

ACC needs an extra five working days until 23 June 2017 as your request necessitates collation of a large quantity of information.

This extension complies with Section 15A of the Act.

ACC will do all it can to respond to your request before the new due date, if that is at all possible.

Queries or concerns

If you have any questions about this decision, you can contact us at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to Government Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.

You also have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman if not satisfied with ACC's decision. You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to *The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143*.

Yours sincerely

Government Services